Dear MEA Student,

We apologize for the sudden notice. As you know, the Government of Japan has announced an
Emergency Situation. As a result, we will now be conducting all our lessons over Skype from
tomorrow, April 7th, 2020.

Your lesson timing and your teacher will be the same. However, we need your SkypelD so that we
can contact you over Skype. We kindly request you to e-mail your name and SkypelD to the E-
mail address as soon as possible. (bestmea@gmail.com)

You can also contact your teacher directly over Skype.
Bradley - SkypelD (elevenoct DGH)

Graham - SkypelD (burmans1)

We apologize for the inconvenience and hope that we can all transition smoothly to Skype lessons
from tomorrow.

For those of you who can’t take lessons over Skype, you can have your catch-up lessons once
the Emergency situation has been lifted.

Thank you for your understanding in this urgent matter.
Regards,

Bradley
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